1 May 2023

Mrs Katherine Watts
20 Cove Avenue
Portsea, VIC 3944

Dear Katherine

Watts Superannuation Fund
Member Number: 1
Section 290-170 Notice

We acknowledge receipt of a Section 290-170 Notice dated 1 May 2023 advising the trustees of the Watts
Superannuation Fund of your intention to claim a tax deduction for 27,500.00 for total personal contributions of
60,000.00 in your 2022 Tax Return.

This advice is to confirm that the amount of 27,500.00 was received as a concessional personal contribution to
the Watts Superannuation Fund and has been taxed by the fund accordingly.

This is an official acknowledgement of receipt of your s290-170 Notice.

Yours sincerely /

Mrs Katherine Anne Watts
Trustee

Watts Superannuation Fund
20 Cove Avenue

Portsea, VIC 3944



